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 Objection

Comments I would like to object to the proposed application to development in Pallinghurst Wood on the grounds 
that 
 
1.  I believe there is not demand for bricks as WSCC have more than 25 years in reserve 
 
2.  The site is a greenfield site accessed on and across a public right of way, therefore a severe safety 
risk for walkers, especially children, and near a residential school, which will be effected by dust, 
pollution and noise and therefore a health hazard, not forgetting the impacy on the environment 
 
3.  There will be a significant amount more traffic on the Loxwood road, which I believe is unsuitable 
for HGVs.  This will present an unreasonable risk to car drivers and particularly for the 3 or 4 horse 
establishments on the Loxwood road.  One of the horse establishments referred to is the charity 
Riding for the Disabled which runs a carriage driving group from Tismans Common and use that road 
with their disabled drivers.  The big lorries and extra traffic would cause a problem with the slow 
moving carriages and, therefore, a heightened risk of accidents
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